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Mr. David Wolf
Sales Manager

Delicacy Unlimited
January 4, 2011

Ms. Samantha Bloom
21, Miller’s Drive
Chicago, Illinois 50412
Dear Ms. Bloom
A prosperous new year to you and your family!

It is indeed a pleasure to inform you that we have an additional business location for all our customers. I'm personally writing to you because you have been our customer for such a long time.  The boutique is in Cincinnati. Many valuable customers were demanding me to start my operations in the city for long time. I got the opportunity, the right place and therefore I started my business venture. 

Our warm and friendly sales staff is always ready to assist you and help you buy the most suitable garments for your needs.  We will offer special discounts on our opening day, October 3sr.  Be one of the first 100 customers and you will also receive a special gift certificate valid for one year.

We look forward to having you as one of our loyal customers soon.

Sincerely,

David Wolf
This Letter is protected under copyright © 2008 FoundLetters.com. Feel free to use letters for your personal purposes. Reproduction in whole or in part in any form or medium without express written permission is prohibited.

